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Please contact us, as soon as possible, if you have any accessibility needs at Halton Region events or meetings.

Gary Carr
Regional Chair

Reopening Halton region

Halton Hills Canada Day
Household Waste Collection Notice

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

June 29 June 30 July 1 July 2 July 3 July 4

Area D
Collection moves

Due to the Canada Day holiday on July 1, Wednesday’s and Friday’s waste collection services will take place one day later. Please place your
waste at the curb by 7 a.m.

Canada Day

Halton Waste Management Site
will be closed on July 1, 2020

Regular Operating Hours:
Monday to Saturday, 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

5400 Regional Road 25, Milton

COVID-19 Update:
• Physical distancing measures are in effect. Expect longer than normal wait times when visiting

the site.
• Only credit or debit are accepted (no cash or coins).
• Staff are not permitted to help unload items. Please bring additional help if unloading

heavy items.
• The Reuse Depot has reopened for household donations. No furniture donations at this time.

Collection Reminders:

• Bag and tie all garbage and organic
material. Loose items will not be
collected.

• Help reduce your weekly garbage:
Sixty per cent of household waste is
recyclable or organic! By using your
Blue Box, Green Cart or a backyard
compost, you can help divert waste
from landfill.

• Bulk waste reminder: Please wrap
any mattresses or box springs in plastic
before placing at curb for collection.

•

As part of the Province’s Stage 2 plan, more businesses, services and amenities are reopening across Halton region. This is
great news for our local economy and our entire community. As we take these important steps in recovery, we must also
continue to follow public health direction and protect the progress we have made. We are still all in this together.

Thank you to residents who have kept up physical distancing and staying home, our Public Health team who continue to
track the virus and our frontline workers who continue to fight COVID-19 and keep us safe.

To find more information on reopening our region, please visit halton.ca.

Meetings at Halton Region
Regional Council meetings are taking place through web conferencing until further notice.
Videos will be posted to halton.ca.

Areas A, B & C
Collection moves

Remember to put waste in its place:

• Place face masks and disposable gloves
in a lined garbage bin.

• Grass clippings, sod and dirt are not
collected with curbside Yard Waste. Please
bring to the Halton Waste Management
Site for proper disposal. Commercial loads
are not accepted.

Visit halton.ca/waste or download the
OneHalton app to use our Put Waste in
its Place tool and quickly and easily find
out how to properly sort your waste.
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Through economic uncer-
tainty caused by COVID-19, the
Town of Halton Hills' Premier
Gateway has continued to move
forward.

"I think it is particularly im-
portant right now that we share
and celebrate good news," Mayor
Rick Bonnette, said. "That's why
I'm so pleased to advise that To-
romont is the latest company to
establish their headquarters in
Halton Hills."

Toromont CIMCO, a manu-
facturer of industrial and recre-
ational refrigeration equipment,
plans to open an 84,000-square-
foot manufacturing facility in
the Gateway that is anticipated
to create more than 200 jobs.

"The Town of Halton Hills
provided attentive, prompt and
meaningful services that en-
abled us to successfully com-
plete our due diligence for a local
land purchase on a very tight ti-
meline," Reeve Whitman, man-
ager of corporate facilities at To-
romont, said. "Each and every
department were accessible and
engaged at town hall and were
able to nurture external rela-
tions with the region, Halton
Conservation, and MTO."

Brent Marshall, chief admin-
istrative officer for the town,
said the town's success in at-
tracting investment stems from
a commitment to remain "open
for business" during the pan-
demic.

"We have implemented a
number of new actions in addi-
tion to continuing to process new
and existing development appli-
cations and advancing the busi-
ness concierge initiative — a pro-
cess to fast-track approvals for
major investments," Marshall
said. "Staff is conducting virtual
building permit inspections;
conducted a COVID-19 business
survey and established an Eco-
nomic Support and Recover
Task Force."

 

TOROMONT
BUILDING
84,000-SQUARE-
FOOT FACILITY AT
PREMIER GATEWAY
BRYAN MYERS
bmyers@metroland.com
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